
 

Parent Voice Group Minutes 3.5.19 

 The new behaviour initiative was discussed.  The main messages behind the initiative are 

being kind and being consistent.  The 3 new school rules are: Be Ready, Be Respectful and Be 

Safe. All of the teachers are greeting the children at the door and this seems to be proving 

successful with the children and staff. 

 

 The importance of being resilient was discussed and how this enables children to deal with 

different situations. 

• The subway/pathway – A parent suggested that if more parents used the subway it would 

be safer.  The number for Environmental Health is 233 3000 – this will be on the newsletter 

and app.  A parent also mentioned that cars are parking on the pavement outside of the 

junior gates making access to the school unsafe.  A member of staff will be outside to ensure 

parents are not parking on the zig zags. 

• A transition team, consisting of various members of staff, has been put together to plan and 

organise transition activities across the school.  These activities will begin after half term and 

will continue in September. 

• Any other business – Lunches were discussed and a parent suggested that the weekly menu 

be put onto the website and the app so that parents can discuss the options with their 

children. 

 


